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May 15, 2020


Dear OCA Eagles Families,


	 Wow! What a year!  Thank you for partnering with us to educate your children with eternity in mind. Though 
at times the daily assignments may seem of little value in light of the troublesome times we are in, yet behind the 
scenes, individual character and self-discipline are being cultivated. It has been said the true character of a student 
is what he/she does when no one is watching. Our prayer at OCA is that we have done our best to help reinforce 
spiritual truth and life principles that they are already learning at home! 


We have several things coming up at once. Here is a summary of what to expect next week:


• Tuesday, May 19


• Classroom Clean-up & Work Wrap-up (9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.) Pizza will be served on us!  

• K5 with Sis. Anna Presley


• Grades 2 & 3 with Sis. Courtney Johnston


• Grades 5 - 8 with Sis. Mary Kimble


• Wednesday, May 20


• Classroom Clean-up & Work Wrap-up


• Grades 9-12 with Sis. Amanda Russell (Time to be announced)


• Thursday, May 21


• Music *Ensemble Practice (Grades 5-12) with Sis. Janine Niswonger 


• *Ensemble is being limited and may not include all students from Grades 5-12.


• Practice time: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. at Bible Holiness Assembly of God (614 N. High St.)


• Friday, May 22


• Graduation Practice 10:30 a.m. at Bible Holiness Assembly of God (614 N. High St.)


• Only K5, Grade 12, and students who have been asked to participate are required.


• Graduation & Awards Ceremony for K4-12, 6:00 p.m. at Bible Holiness Assembly of God


• Music Ensemble arrive by 5:15 p.m. 


• Graduates arrive by 5:30 p.m. 


• All other students arrive by 5:45 p.m.


• Students must be follow OCA Dress Code guidelines for the ceremony! 


• All graduates will have a picture and place to receive cards in the church lobby.


• Reception immediately following the Graduation Ceremony

• This parent sponsored event is for any senior or K5 graduate’s family who wish to participate (Contact 

Sheila Harter for details). 


• Reception will be held at the Kesler Auditorium at OCA’s campus (906 N. Summit St.).


DON’T FORGET TO 
BRING IN YOUR          
POP TABS!


